
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Wednesday, March 19, 2025. 

______ If you would like to buy a student-designed grade-level T shirt for $15, they are now 
up for purchase through the Gateway website. Instructions are posted on the student 
Canvas page; shirts are available now through the 21st.  

______ Today is the last day to vote in the Battle of the Books for round 1! Visit the Gateway 
Library website and click on the form to cast your vote.  Round one results will be 
announced tomorrow! 

______ Keep in mind that we’re trying to keep our Lost & Found area organized so students 
can find their belongings with ease.  If you didn’t lose anything, please don’t touch the 
items that are displayed on the table, hanging on the rack, or draped over the bin.  If you did 
lose something, please check for it but remember to be respectful, and help keep the Lost 
& Found area neat. 

______ The following clubs meet today after school:  

• Fandom meets in room 304. 
• Study club meets in the Library; remember to sign up on the blue sheet in the 

Commons and include details of what you will be working on. 
• Remember to sign up for the Activity Bus if you need a ride home. 

______ Musical Theatre is cancelled this week.  See you next week. 

______ The following clubs meet tomorrow after school: AV, Study, and Youth & 
Government.  Remember to arrange transportation in advance. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 
 


